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October Topic: Prostate Cancer Research Institute Recap 
 
The PCRI located in Los Angeles is the premier non-profit 
when it comes to the latest information on conventional 
treatment options. Once again this September the PCRI held 
their annual symposium. John Bohan, Don Naples and Ken 
Malik were in attendance on behalf of the PAF along with a 
number of men from the PAF. We will discuss and recap the 
meeting which included lectures on Radiation, Prostatitis, 
Advance Cancer Protocols, Clinical Trials, Sexual Dysfunction 
after therapy, Pathology Reports and Immunotherapy.   
 
Time will also be available to discuss your personal prostate concerns. 
Friends, family and loved ones are always welcome. 
 

 
Statistics indicate that cancer patients in support group settings live twice as long as those 
not involved. Come join us for support, information and discussion. For more info, email Ken 
Malik at   kamalik@prostateawarenessfoundation.org or call him at 415-675-5661. 
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